

Parents'
Weekly
News
October 13th
2023



Thank you for attending the Community meeting on Tuesday Night. We recognise that this is not easy, It is not easy for anyone and but it is improtant that we are as clear and proactive as possible.

Thank you to everyone who worked hard to make the meeting possible. Hopefully everyone felt that their voice was heard and it has given us both direction and impetus in terms of what we need to do next.



Bacon Butty Breakfast

Tuesday 17th November

@ 9.00am for all our children

{They might not need breakfast at home!.... we might even have red sauce}





This week's Pupils of the Week are:

Charlotte in P2 for working really hard in all aspects of her work.

Heath in P6 his positive attitude towards school and learning.

Well done, to both of these pupils.



Harvest Assembly - Tuesday 24th October, 2023 @ 1.00pm

A Barrow of Blessing

As we come towards Harvest time, this gives us a special opportunity, not only to be thankful, but also to bless others.

We often talk to our children about the many things we have to be thankful for and how we are 'blessed' in our lives. Thankful to have been protected and safe in our health and blessed to have the food we have to eat.



One way of expressing our thankfulness is to share with others. As part of our Harvest celebration this year we are going to attempt to fill a 'barrow of blessing' with food items that will then be given to Coleraine Food Bank for distribution to families in need. With all that is currently happening in our society this need is greater than ever.

We are mindful that there are many families who struggle for many reasons. If you know of anyone who would benefit from this, please let me know and please be assured that we will treat this information with sensitivity and in confidence.

To make collection easy, the wheelbarrow will be at the gate each morning during the week beginning, Monday 16th October. Any of the following items would be greatly appreciated.

- Biscuits, crisps, treats.
- Rice, noodles, pasta sauce. (not pasta)
- Tinned food canned vegetables, meat, fish, fruit etc. (not Baked Beans)
- Tinned food canned meat, rice, custard, tomatoes etc.
- Tea, coffee, cooking sauce, rice etc.
- Rice pudding, custard, UHT milk.
- Biscuits, crisps, fruit squash & cordial.



Parent Interviews will take place on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of this week and school will stop at 2.00pm on each of these days for all children.



Busy Bees for week beginning Monday, 16th October.

- Monday P1-3 2.00-3.00pm
- No Busy Bees on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday
- Friday P1-3 2.00-3.00pm















Our Topic Visitors

lan from lan's Doggy

Daycare brought along his
dogs Koda, Maggie &

Hunter























As the shorter and darker days approach, we were delighted to receive Hi Viz jackets for all our children. These were provided by the Policing and Community Safety Partnership and presented to our children by Margaret from the Community Association. The children loved them and wore them all day!





If there is anything I can help you with, then please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 028 2766 4564 or email me at smulligan569@c2ken.net

Final Comment

Hopefully, you find the provision of the Weekly News helpful and informative. If you require further information on any of these matters, or any issue concerning school, please do not hesitate to contact me.

